
 

 

 

March 18, 2025 

 

Dear Youth of Unity Presbyterian Church, 

Over the past few weeks, you’ve used our stewardship devotions to engage in conversations with your 

family about our call from God to be generous with our money, time, and talents. Now, it is time to 

respond to this call by prayerfully filling out the stewardship form! We invite you to pray about and 

discuss with your parents how you will give to God’s Kingdom here at Unity Presbyterian Church in 

the coming year. 

Included in this mailing you’ll find a form which has three sections:  

1) Financial: It may feel overwhelming to commit to donating money, but could you commit to 

giving $5 or $10 each month? If you babysit, receive a birthday allowance, or work a job after 

school, consider even setting a small portion aside to glorify God. 

2) Discipleship: How will you grow in your faith this year? Will you commit to attending Sunday 

School, youth group, trips and retreats, and more?  

3) Service: There are countless ways to utilize your gifts and talents to serve in Unity’s various 

ministries. How will you use your gifts to serve the church this year? 

On the back of this letter, you’ll find a QR code to fill out and submit the form online, as well as 

instructions. Descriptions of the discipleship and service opportunities are available on our church 

website www.UnityFortMill.org under Serve.  

We encourage you to set aside a specific time to fill out this commitment form. You can submit the 

form online or hand in the form during worship on Commitment Sunday, which is Sunday, March 

30. A few weeks after you’ve signed up for particular areas of ministry, you’ll be contacted by those 

who are in charge of that ministry who will give you information about how to be involved. 

If you have questions about this process, please do not hesitate to call one of us. We are happy to help 

in any way we are able as we all strive to grow in faith together by giving freely of our time, talent, and 

treasure! 

May the peace of Christ be with you now and always. 

 

 

Rev. Dr. Matt Rich               Liz Corsig    

Pastor       Director of Youth Ministry   

Unity Presbyterian Church   Unity Presbyterian Church 

MRich@UnityFortMill.org    LCorsig@UnityFortMill.org  

United in Christ's love, we glorify God through worship, nurture, and service to all people. 

UnityFortMill.org 

http://www.unityfortmill.org/
mailto:MRich@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:LCorsig@UnityFortMill.org

